
                 RAC  HEALTH  COMMITTEE  MEETING 

                                 JULY 24, 2020 

 

Members Present:  Leslie Anderson, Carol Croll, Marty Mallak, Judy 

Michael, Bobbie O’Neill, Lisa Frank, Kathleen Riviello, Helen McAninch RAC 

Liaison, Janet Warren RAC Secretary-observer 

 

Members Absent:  Ann Graff, Chris Grella, Kim Haberkorn, Ardette Isler 

 

Meeting called to order at 2:00 p.m. 

New Business: 

1.  Chair Michael welcomed new members:  Marty Mallak, Helen McAninch 

(RAC Liaison), Bobbie O’Neill.   Each was asked to speak a little about 

themselves. 

        Bobbie O’Neill has a medical background having worked in her doctor 

husband’s office; Marty Mallak was a medical assistant, office manager, 

involved with disability management, past chief of Sun City Center 

Emergency Squad;  Helen McAninch was a volunteer with the Red Cross. 

2.  There were nominations for the offices of:  chair, co-chair, secretary. 

 Motions were made that the present chair, Judy Michael, co-chair, Leslie 

Anderson, and secretary, Kathleen Riviello remain in their positions.  Motion 

seconded and voted approved. 

3.  Mission Statement: 

          Statement was approved with the correction made on the first line.  

“To work in concert with the Director of Resident Services to ensure 

health care information and access to services are available to residents.”  

Remainder of statement remains the same. 

         Chair Michael reminded all of the past programs that were very 

helpful to the residents, as well as the present program of calling residents 

every week. 

Meeting adjourned at 2:20 p.m. 

Next meeting…..August 14, 2020….2 p.m…….Auditorium 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathleen Riviello, Secretary,   634-8976, wriviell@tampabay.rr.com 



 

 


